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August 2, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

We are very pleased to announce that SMOFlipid® is back in stock! We now 

have healthy inventory levels of all 4 sizes. Your patience through the 
intermittmnet supply chain issues has been greatly appreciated.  

We ask that you work directly with your wholesaler to place orders. It is also 

important that you communicate your monthly SMOFlipid® usage directly to 
your wholesaler. This will help ensure your wholesaler has the appropriate 
inventory levels on-hand for your facility. 

Again, we truly appreciate your patience through these challenging times. 
We look forward to continuing service to you and your patients. If you have 
any further questions, please feel free to reach out to your local PN Sales 

Specialist.   

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Pete Allen 

Senior Vice President, IV Therapy 

Fresenius Kabi USA 


